
 
WOOLPIT PARISH COUNCIL 

Clerk:  Mrs Peggy Fuller, 86 Forest Road, Onehouse, Stowmarket IP14 3HJ 
Tel: 01359 245895 email peggy.woolpitpc@btinternet.com 

 

The next Parish Council Meeting will be held 
 on Monday 6 January 2020 at 7.30 pm in Woolpit Institute 

 
 

A G E N D A  
 
7.30 pm Public comment (maximum of 3 minutes per person), County & 
District Councillors reports. 
 
1.Apologies for absence. 
 
2. To receive declarations of interest 
 
3. To approve minutes of the meeting 2 December 2019 
 
4. Planning – to consider current applications and receive MSDC 
decisions. 
 
5. Clerk’s Report  
 
6. To receive correspondence/communications and deal with any 
matters. 
 
7. To approve accounts for payment. 
 
8. To receive a monthly financial report. 
 
9. To discuss and set the precept for 2020/21. 
 
10. To receive an update on the VE commemorations 8 May 2020. 
 
11. To consider the purchase of litter bins for the new play area and take 
any necessary action. 
 
12. To discuss the technical drawings for the double mini roundabouts at 
the junction of Heath Road and Old Stowmarket Road submitted by 
David Wilson Homes to SCC Highways for approval and take any 
necessary action. 
 
13. To consider a response to Drinkstone Neighbourhood Plan 
Regulation 16 submission consultation. 
 
14. To discuss the possible change of use of the Swan Inn to housing 
and take any necessary action. 
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15. To receive an update on the new website and take any necessary 
action. 
 
16. To receive a report on the allotments including an update on rabbit 
proof fencing and to consider an additional tap near to plots 14-16.  
 
17. To consider a grant request from Mid Suffolk CAB and take any 
necessary action. 
 
18. To discuss sponsorship requests in Woolpit Diary and take any 
necessary action. 
 
19. To receive a report from the Litter Picker. 
 
20. To receive a report from the Village Hall and Playing Field 
Committee. 
 
21. Date and time of the next Parish Council meeting – Monday  
3 February 2020 at 7.30 p.m. in Woolpit Institute. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
All residents and the press are welcome to attend.   
 

P A Fuller  
Proper Officer of Woolpit PC 
31 December 2019 


